
August 21, 1979 

Mayor John Carlson 
Fairbanks North Star Borough 
P.O. Box 1267 
Fairbanks, AK 99701 

Dear Mayor Carlson: 

JAY S. HAMMOND, Governor 

- -------------· 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

On behalf of the Alaska I.Ja ter Resources Board I wish to express our 
appreciation for the Borough's assistance in providing transportation 
to review the Fairbanks Flood Control project. In addition, the 
meeting room accomodations at the Borough library were excellent. 

We all developed a better perspective of the Fairbanks area water 
issues from presentations by Borough staff and local citizens. The 
Fairbanks meeting and local suggestions resulted in several 
recommendations which we will forward to the Governor concerning the 
flood control project, local participation in the proposed Tanana 
River Basin Level B water study, and a study of water well contamination 
by chemical compounds. 

If you feel there is any way in which the Board may assist you in the 
future please do not hesitate to call upon us. 

Very truly yours, 

72 lckv./1/.~nzs 
Richard H. Sims ~Rt~ 
Chairman 


